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ABC Housing Co-operative 

Demand Payment  
 

May 5, 2025 

Stanley Allen 

10-1234 Main Street 
Vancouver, BC 
V1A 2C3 

 

Dear Stanley Allen, 

Please be advised that the Co-op has not received your housing charge for the month of May, in the 
amount of $1,505.  

The Co-op must receive payment by May 15, 2025, or the Co-op may take further action as 
provided in the Co-op Rules and Occupancy Agreement, including termination of membership and 
the right to occupy your unit in the Co-op.  

 

Yours truly,  

Wilma Ston - Board Secretary 
ABC Housing Co-operative 
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